
 

 
End of November & December, 2012 

THIS MONTH 
   

In November, students 

completed their study of 

Quadrilaterals.  They learned 

how to prove a quadrilateral 

was a special type of 

quadrilateral and the 

properties 

rectangles, 

parallelograms, 

squares, 

rhombi, 

trapezoids and 

kites have. 

 

 

 

 

Students finished an in-class 

look at finding a missing 

plane in a formation of planes 

flying in a parallelogram.  

We discussed this problem as 

a class instead of writing a 

problem-solving paper about 

it. 

 

 

 

 

 

Students in December began 

to work on their 

review for their  

midterm final 

exams.   

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Students in Geometry section 

9A will take their 

exam on  

THURSDAY,  

December 13.   

 

Students in Geometry section 

9B will take their exam on 

FRIDAY, December 14. 

 

All students received a study 

guide for the test and 3 days 

of review in class to prepare 

for the test. 

 

NEXT MONTH 

 
In January students will begin 

their study of Chapter 7 in the 

Geometry text. 

 

Students who are looking for 

ways to stay “in shape” with 

mathematics over the break, 

should review their previous 

theorems, postulates, definitions, 

and corollaries.  There are Extra 

Practice sections in the back of 

the book designed to help 

students practice these ideas 

more fully. 

 

For fun review, there are some 

links on my website at 

www.imadeit4u.com/cpa.  The 

“Fun Links” are found under the 

link for Helpful Links. 

 

My Thanks 
 

I want to thank all the parents 

who have offered their support 

and donations to my class room 

and to our 

school.  Your 

students are 

amazing young 

adults and I 

really have 

enjoyed coming 

to know them 

this year.  Thanks for all the 

work you do making sure your 

students can be successful. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHY 2 NEWSLETTERS in 1? 

 

Due to the short amount of time 

we spend in class in December, 

this newsletter will be for both 

November and December. 

 

Happy Holidays and Enjoy 

the Winter Break! 

 

http://www.imadeit4u.com/cpa

